EICS-01-20

MEMO

To: Environment, Infrastructure and Community Services Committee - Virtual Meeting
Moaonday, July 6, 2020
From: Burlington Hydro

Re:  Burlington Hydro 75" Anniversary — 1945 to 2020

2020 marks the 75" Anniversary of Burlington Hydro. The Burlington Public Utilities
Commission (Burlington Hydro’s predecessor) was created 75 years ago to-the-day on July 6,
1945.

Jennifer Smith, Executive Vice President, Corporate and CPO; John Maheu, Burlington Hydro
Chair; and myself, will be in attendance to launch Burlington Hydro’s 75" celebration and
preview a commemorative Anniversary video that was produced for this milestone occasion.

Sincerely,

Gerry Smallegange
President and CEO



